
Subject: Solo & Ensemble Needs: Date Preference, Piano Music & Rehearsal Signup 

 

Solo & Ensemble is Friday, February 3 and Saturday, February 4 at Dwyer HS.  We 

need your help to meet deadlines this week! 

 

Identify Conflicts 

We can submit preferences for Solo & Ensemble performance scheduling, but we 

MUST do so next week.  Please look at your personal calendar for February 3 & 4 to 

determine if you have any conflicts NOW.  If you have a conflict, please reply to this 

email by Thursday, December 22 with your PREFERRED date of performance - 

either Friday 2/3 or Saturday 2/4.   

 

If you are in an ensemble, please contact everyone in the ensemble to confirm a 

preferred date! 

 

We cannot guarantee you will be assigned the preferred date, but we can request it. 

 

Remember: You MUST have the original solo part to hand to the judge at Solo & 

Ensemble Festival. 

 

Copy Piano Music 

We need copies of all piano accompaniment music so we can give it to the pianists and 

they can start rehearsing.  Please make a copy of your piano music, WRITE YOUR 

NAME at the top of it, and place it in the wire bin in the band room (where the forms go). 

 

DO NOT STAPLE the music.  Please use a paper clip to keep it together. 

 

Please make sure none of the music is cut off.  If you are using the copy machine in the 

music library, consider reducing the size by 93% (there is a reduce size button on the 

copy machine). 

 

Please turn in all music and conflicts by Wednesday, December 21. 

 

Sign Up for Accompanist Rehearsal 

Accompanists have been assigned to soloists.  Rehearsal schedules be posted 

TOMORROW (Tuesday 12/19).  Students should sign up tomorrow for rehearsal slots!   

 

Rehearsals start as early as Monday, January 9! 

 


